
The BRTB operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or national origin in 
accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and other applicable laws.  

Appropriate services can be provided to individuals who need language assistance or people with 
disabilities who submit a request at least seven days prior to a meeting. Call 410-732-0500.

Have Your Voice Heard!  

Join Us at an Open House on Wednesday, April 9       
The BRTB will host an open house for the public to join the conversation about 
these draft goals and strategies on Wednesday, April 9 from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m. 
at the Baltimore Museum of Industry (1415 Key Highway, Baltimore, MD 21230). 

Join local leaders, organizations, BRTB members and planning staff  to discuss 
transportation needs and the ways in which we can meet our goals for the future.  
The event is free and open to the public. Light refreshments will be available.       

                      RSVP @ maximize2040-launch.eventbrite.com

Can’t make the event? Share Your Thoughts 

To share your thoughts and ideas, send all comments in writing by Monday, April 14 to:

The Baltimore Regional Transportation Board
Offi  ces @ McHenry Row
1500 Whetstone Way, Suite 300, Baltimore, MD 21230

E-mail:  comments@baltometro.org             Fax:  410-732-8248

Twitter:   @maximize2040         @BaltoMetroCo         #BRTBlistens

Stay Connected with us online! 
    
 Follow us on Facebook and Twitter @maximize2040 

      Join our mailing list by visiting our web site at www.maximize2040.com
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